
From: Barbara Abraham  

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 5:05 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/4148/T 19 Eton Villas London NW3 4SG 

 

On behalf of the Belsize Society, we wish to comment on this DD 5 Day Notice. 

The tree will be a major loss to the neighbourhood and it would be reassuring 

if a Tree Officer could visit and confirm that felling is considered to be the only 

safe option. 

 

Comments made by B A Abraham for The Belsize Society of 15 Howitt Close, 

London, NW3 4LX 

 

 


